
Anna McEvoy, House Custodian 

Hi, I’m Anna McEvoy and I am the House Custodian. I’ve 
been working for SHPT since May 2005. I came as a newly 
funded post with a grant from the Heritage Lottery Fund 
and have been here ever since! For the last few years I have 
dealt purely with the historical research of Stowe House and 
to a lesser extent, Stowe School. This includes answering 
public inquiries, maintaining the 'Lost Treasures of Stowe' 
campaign, undertaking research for the current restoration 
projects, writing the archaeology reports for the State 
Rooms and looking after the archive. I still learn something 
new about Stowe every day! 


